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	Education and Families
Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road 
Cumbernauld G68 0EB www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

	Dear Parent/Carer,



SAFEGUARDING AND ONLINE SAFETY

As part of our ongoing commitment to the care and welfare of our pupils, we have arranged for PC Scott Douglas (Police Scotland) to provide further input on Friday 31 May 2024 regarding the safe and responsible use of mobile phones and digital devices.  In today’s digital world, it is essential that we work together to ensure our children navigate the online world safely and responsibly.
Here are some key points we encourage you to discuss with your children:

· Privacy settings: Ensure that your child’s online profiles and accounts have the highest privacy settings.

· Personal information: Remind your child never to share personal information such as their full name, address, phone number or school name online.
· Stranger danger: Remind your child not to accept friend requests or messages from people they do not know in real life.
· Appropriate content: Encourage children to only visit age-appropriate websites and to talk to you if they encounter something that makes them feel uncomfortable.

As parents and carers, your involvement is crucial. Here are some ways you can help:

· Monitor online activity: Regularly check your child’s internet usage and the apps they are using.
· Open communication: Maintain an open dialogue with your child about their online experiences and any concerns they may have.
· Set boundaries: Establish clear rules about internet use, including time limits and the types of websites they can visit.
· Report concerns: If you suspect your child is being bullied or if they have encountered inappropriate content online, please report it.

The school is fortunate to have support from Police Scotland, and this session aims to reinforce the knowledge and skills children need to stay safe both online and offline.

I have attached some leaflets, and support materials for your information and reference.

Yours sincerely,

Ed Clinton

Head Teacher
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